
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Crescent Valley Medical Advisory 

Committee will meet at the Crescent Valley Medical Clinic on Wednesday November 20, 

2024. 

GATHER INFORMATION ABOUT THE MEDICAL CLINIC 

    Crescent Valley Medical Advisory Committee 

  November 20, 2024  

in Crescent Valley 

 

 

NOTE: No Crescent Valley Town or public business directly under the authority of the Crescent Valley Medical 

Advisory Committee will be considered or deliberated on by the Committee during this event. The public is being 

noticed of the Medical Committees’ attendance simply as a courtesy.  

 

For more information, please call the  

Crescent Valley Medical Advisory Committee Office at (775) 468-0326.   

 

 

❖❖❖ 

 

Posted in Crescent Valley at:  

Crescent Valley Town Hall Bulletin Board, Sam’s Corner Store, US Postal Boxes-Crescent Valley, Crescent Valley Library Bulletin 

Board, Eureka County website (www.co.eureka.nv.us),  

and the State of Nevada posting website (www.notice.nv.gov). 

   
 Crescent Valley Medical Advisory Committee 

5045 Tenabo Ave., Suite #101 
Crescent Valley, NV 89821 

Phone: 775-468-0326 
Fax: 775-468-0331 
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